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Thank you for worshipping with us! Visit wlchapel.org/livestream to

tune in on Sundays at 10:30 am CST and Wednesdays at 9:00 pm CST.
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Students have returned to Madison for another
academic year and found many activities at the
Chapel to welcome them back:

Chapel had its first ever “FREE Garage Sale”
event. Many students came by the Chapel to
pick up gently used kitchen items, furniture,
and even some wall décor. The items were free,
as our goal was to showcase God’s free grace
for us!
Returning students had an opportunity to go
on a pontoon boat ride on Lake Monona with
Captain Todd!
We continued with annual events such as the
Welcome Back BBQ, Eat Your Way Through
Chapel, and our Bonfire at Picnic Point.
Our UW student organization, Christian Faith in
Action (CFiA) has been at work already...serving
at River Food Pantry and Second Harvest Food
Bank, and cleaning up trash on Gilman Street.
Finally Fridays have also returned, an
opportunity for staff to get to campus and
interact with the students in their environment.

We’re grateful for all the support, work, and time
from our congregation, the housefellows, and the
Chapel staff to make these events welcoming
to all.

COLLEGE STUDENTS RETURN!



On Sunday, September 2, 2024, we had the
awesome opportunity to take part in the Tour
of Madison. Many local volunteers welcomed
international students from 32 different
countries who were new to the area by
driving them around Madison to see the
sights. The cars ended the tour at a host
house where food was enjoyed, conversations
could continue, and friendships could
continue to form. Chapel had six cars and two
host houses participating. It was great to
spend time with these new friends, and we
have already seen a few of them attend other
events at Chapel since then! 

INTERNATIONAL MINISTRY
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REACHING OUT WITH “TOUR OF MADISON”

This semester our International Outreach
Coordinators Jacob and Hannah Zhang are
trying a new approach to our monthly
international meals. Lunches will be held on
Sundays at 12:00 p.m. Each month they will
invite friends to help cook an authentic meal
from a different country. On September 8
Jacob, Hannah, and many Chinese friends
helped make over 1,000 Chinese dumplings
to serve 130+ people! Still to come this
semester: October 13: Indonesian cuisine;
November 10: Japanese cuisine; December 8:
Brazilian cuisine. Mark your calendar for
some delicious food! 

NEW SCHEDULE FOR INTERNATIONAL MEALS

SUPPORT OPPORTUNITIES
Support the work of our mission at Chapel, “To Know Jesus Christ and
Make Him Known on Campus”! Visit wlchapel.org/give to make a gift.



CHARLIE TRISTAN JULIAN

2024-25 HOUSEFELLOWS
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Scan the QR code below or visit wlchapel.org/housefellows to learn some fun
facts about the eight young men who are serving Jesus as housefellows at
Chapel during the 2024-25 school year!

MEET OUR HOUSEFELLOWS

JACOB ELIJAH ETHAN

BRAEDEN KADIN

https://wlchapel.org/housefellows


WINTER RETREAT NEWS
Chapel will once again be hosting our
annual winter retreat, scheduled for
February 21-23, 2025 at Bethel Horizons
near Dodgeville, WI. New this year will be a
partnership with the campus ministry at
UW-Platteville. We’ll bring two campus
ministries together to create community,
learn from one another, and grow in God’s
Word.

LET'S KEEP IN TOUCH FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL

220 W Gilman St
Madison, WI 53703

WISCONSIN LUTHERAN CHAPEL

New address?
We'd love to hear from you!

Visit wlchapel.org/contactupdate

https://www.wlchapel.org/
https://www.instagram.com/wlchapel/
https://www.facebook.com/wlchapel
https://vimeo.com/wlchapel

